
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The City of Goose Creek is seeking to fill a vacancy on the Architectural Review Board 

(ARB).  The ARB is a volunteer board made up of seven (7) members who are appointed 

by the Mayor and City Council.  Board members must reside within the City of Goose 

Creek’s city limits, have demonstrated their civic interest and general knowledge of the 

City, can make independent judgment, and are available to prepare for and attend meetings.  

Persons with knowledge of or interest in architecture, landscape architecture or urban 

design are preferred, but not required.  The ARB meets every third (3rd) Monday of the 

month.  Other special meetings and workshops may be required.   Meetings usually begin 

at 6:30 P.M., and are held at City Hall at the Marguerite H. Brown Municipal Center, 519 

N. Goose Creek Blvd.  If you are interested in serving as a volunteer on the ARB, please 

send your resumé to Ms. Kelly Lovette, City Clerk, P.O. Drawer 1768, Goose Creek, S.C. 

29445, or hand deliver your resumé to Ms. Kelly Lovette at City Hall.  For more 

information, please contact Kara Browder, City Planning Director, at 797-6220, ext. 1118. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


